
Welcome to 

Glencross Mennonite Church 

 

  

 

 

The Love of 

God is shed 

abroad in our 

hearts by the 

Holy Ghost 

which is given 

unto us.  

Romans 5:5 

 

 

 

 

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  204-822-3864  

www.glencrosschurch.com 

Sunday, May 17, 2015 

9:30am Sunday School   10:40am Worship Service 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 Next Sunday’s Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

Worship Service 

May 17, 2015 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Call to Worship – Ken Klassen 

Offering/Announcements 

Worship in Singing 

Message – Peter Redekopp 

Behold, I Set Before You an Open Door 

     Scripture: Rev. 3:7-13 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

 

This Week 

Tuesday, May 19 @ 6:30 – Ladies Fellowship Wind-Up  
Spring Garden Party @ Church 

The evening includes … 
~ Supper at 6:30 
~ Door Prizes 
~ Music/Singing led by Jessica Loewen 
~Devotional by Megan Peters – “How to Prune Roses”  
 (comparing growing roses to our Christian Life)  

     Please bring a salad to contribute to the meal. 

  Come dressed up for a Spring Garden Party (hats, spring outfits, etc.)  
 and join other ladies from the church for an evening of fellowship. 

Wednesday, May 20 @ 6:45 – Seniors game and fellowship 

night. Meet at Pastor Trevor’s house  

 

 



Small Group Reorganization 

The existing small groups at Glencross have been in place for the past 
three years. Ministerial felt that it was time to reorganize our cell groups 
for the fall ministry season. Reshuffling the groups would provide 
opportunities to get to know more of the church family as well as 
providing an opportunity for new people to be involved in a small group. 
In the next few weeks (May 24-June 21st) we would encourage everyone 
to get involved in a small group by registering for one of the study 
options. You will find ten different options for study in the foyer along 
with slips of paper stating some of your preferences (i.e. Groups with 
children or groups without children, etc.). Please choose your desired 
topic by filling out one of the slips of paper and putting it in the 
corresponding box. The deadline will be June 21st.  

      – Glencross Ministerial 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events in the Community 

The Pregnancy Care Centre is doing the Baby Bottle Campaign! 
It's so easy - pick up your empty baby bottle in our church foyer, fill it  
with change or a cheque, and bring it back to church on Father's Day. 
All funds raised are used to provide support and service to clients. 
Bottles with $15 or more will receive a charitable tax receipt. 
If you have any questions, please contact Heather Dyck, or the Pregnancy Care 
Centre at 325-7900. 

Coming up at Glencross 

Sunday, June 14 - Church Picnic –at Stanley Park, shelter #2 
Worship Service begins at 10:00am 

Lunch will follow the service – please bring your own picnic lunch 
Races/games will begin after lunch (around 1:00pm) 

Canteen will open after races are done 
Baseball will begin after races are complete 

NOTE: **There will be no organized wiener roast supper** 
 

 

 


